
Join us for the International Gambling Conference (IGC) 
being held 29 June – 1 July 2022 
He haerenga – A journey from harm to well-being 
 
Hosted by the Gambling and Addictions Research Centre at AUT and PGF 
Group, this well-established biennial event is one of the leading international 
conferences on preventing and minimising harmful gambling, attracting 
delegates from New Zealand and around the world. Be at the forefront of 
changes in the gambling landscape and be part of a conference featuring 
compelling workshops and international keynotes. 
 
Due to the possibility of disruptions from the global pandemic, this conference 
is being offered as a hybrid event with options to attend in person or online. 
IGC2022 will physically be held at the AUT City Campus, Auckland, New 
Zealand (as in recent years). 
  
The theme for the Conference is He Haerenga – A journey from harm to 
wellbeing.  IGC 2022 will provide a forum for all to share their unique journey 
in the area of gambling-related harm and wellbeing. We aim to facilitate an 
environment where global, ethnic and individual perspectives on the concepts 
of harm and wellbeing foster robust discussion and debate.  
 
For those wanting to make a presentation, abstract submissions close Sunday 
20 February 2022, so get in quick! 
Further information is at www.internationalgamblingconference.com. 
 

http://www.internationalgamblingconference.com/

